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Announcements

HSGB Conference 1996

'Hegel and the Enlightenment', September 2nd and 3rd 1996, at Pembroke College, Oxford.
This conference will be held in conjunction with the British Society for the History of
Philosophy. Papers will be presented by Katrina Deligiorgi (Essex), Stephen Houlgate
(Warwick), Terry Pinkard (Georgetown), Robert Pippin (Chicago), Norbert Waszek (Paris)
and Robert Wokler (Manchester). Registration forms and further details will be circulated to
all members of the HSGB with the next issue of the Bulletin. For any further information,
please contact Robert Stern, Dept of Philosophy, University of Sheffield, Sheffield S10 2TN;
e-mail: r.stern@sheffield.ac.uk.

Heidegger Conference 1996

'Heidegger, German Idealism and NeoKantianism', March 14th-17th 1996, at Centre
Philosophiques Les Trois Hiboux, Naucelle, France. Papers will be presented by Dr Marion
Heinz, Prof Pierre Kerszberg, Prof Theodore Kisiel, Prof Joseph Margolis, Prof Rainer
Marten, Prof Tom Rockmore and Prof Claudius Strube. The participation fee is FFR 250,
including an excursion to Albi and museum admission charges. The possibility of
accomodation and meals are available on demand. Participants are invited to read papers. For
further details and registration, please contact Dr Alfred Denker, Centre Philosophique les
Trois Hibou, Pont de Cirou, Commune de Crespin, 12800 Naucelle, France.

Anglo-American Idealism 1865-1927

An international conference on all aspects of late nineteenth and early twentieth century
idealist philosophy will be held from 4th-6th July 1997 at Manchester College, Oxford. Plenary
speakers arranged to date include: James Allard (on Bradley), Leslie Armour (on McTaggart),
David Holdcroft (on Collingwood), Anthony Quinton (on Green), Timothy Sprigge (on
Royce) and Geoffrey Thomas (on Bosanquet). In addition, there will be a series of discussion
sessions based on contributed papers, submissions for which are now invited. These papers
should be produced on A4 paper, be double-spaced, and be not more than twelve sides in
length. It is hoped to be able to publish a selection of the papers after the conference, and
submissions will be accepted only on condition that they have not been published elsewhere
and they will, if required, be made available for publication in this collection. The initial
submission deadline is December 31st 1996. Enquires, abstracts and papers should be sent to
Bill Mander, Manchester College, Oxford 0X1 3TD, UK; tel: 01865 271028; e-mail:
william.mander@manchester.oxford.ac.uk.

E-mail addresses for members of HSGB

It is proposed to publish a full list of members of the HSGB in the next issue of the Bulletin,
together with their postal addresses. Members who also wish to have their e-mail addresses
listed should send details to the Editor (r.stern@sheffield.ac.uk) by January 31st 1996.

93

https://doi.org/10.1017/S026352320000567X Published online by Cambridge University Press

http://crossmark.crossref.org/dialog/?doi=10.1017/S026352320000567X&domain=pdf
http://crossmark.crossref.org/dialog/?doi=10.1017/S026352320000567X&domain=pdf
https://doi.org/10.1017/S026352320000567X



